
YOU CAN HELP US REDUCE MAILING COSTS!
Each winter, we have many pieces of mail returned from the post office for individuals who 
were “temporarily away”.  Each returned piece of mail costs St. Mary’s first class postage 
rates even if it is mailed as third class mail.  If you have plans to be away for longer than one 
week during the colder months in Minnesota, please take a few minutes to complete the form 
below and drop it into the collection basket or mail it to:  
St. Mary’s Church
420 Irving St.
Alexandria, MN  56308

Name:

Old Address:

New Address:

I/We will be staying in the parish:

New Phone (include area code):

Email Address:

City, State, Zip:

City, State, Zip:

Effective Date:

N:Y:

ARE YOU MOVING?
If you are moving we would like to know so we can keep our records current and our postage 
costs down.  Please fill out the form below and return it by dropping it in the collection basket 
at any Mass, or by mailing it to: 
St. Mary’s Church
420 Irving St.
Alexandria, MN  56308

Please select one of the options below.

Please do not foward my mailA)

Date leaving Minnesota: Date back in Minnesota:

Please foward my mailB)

Date leaving Minnesota: Date back in Minnesota:

Name:

Forwarding Address:

City, State, Zip:


